Provider Reimbursement Notice Hospital DRG Recycle

OHCA PRN 2021-02

January 27, 2021

Dear Hospital Administrators,

DRG Recycle

The DRG claims that were billed and had dates of service between October 1, 2020 and December 8, 2020 are currently being recycled. The claims impacted by the delayed DRG rebase will be depicted on the upcoming remit. This is being done due to the claims being referenced in OHCA PRN 2020-10.

If you have any questions or require additional information please contact Provider Reimbursement by email at ProvReimb@okhca.org.

Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma's SoonerCare members.



